
 

TOWN OF NEW GLARUS 
Comprehensive Plan Public Hearing 

Town Hall – 26 5th Avenue, New Glarus 

March 28, 2018 – 7:00 p.m. 

Minutes 

 
ATTENDING: Plan Commission Members: John Ott, Dean Streiff, Robert Elkins, Reg Reis, Ron 

Roesslein and Pattie Salter. Chris Narveson and John Freitag were absent 
 

ALSO ATTENDING:  Katherine Westaby, Rich Ruffer, Harry Pulliam, Susan Crum, and Dale Hustad  

 
6-7 p.m. Katherine Westaby set up a public information hour for people to review the plan and ask questions. 

 

D. Streiff called the public hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

1) Proof of Posting: Clerk-Treasurer Salter attested to proper proof of posting.  

 
2) Introduction of the Comprehensive Plan: Katherine Westaby of Vierbicher and Associates presented the 

Comprehensive Plan Update through a highlights PowerPoint presentation. 

 
Katherine suggested changing page 70 under proposed development to read Proposed Development-Future 
Land Use. Without objection the title will be updated. 
 
John Ott would like to see page 3 include the percentage of the entire population that took the survey. Without 
objection the page will be updated. 
 
R. Elkins moved to approve the plan as amended. R. Reis 2nd.  Motion carried. 
 
Without objection the next meeting was set for April 17, 2018. 
 

3) Adjourn: R. Reiss moved to adjourn at 7:30 p.m. pm. J. Ott 2nd. Motion carried. 


